April 11, 2017

Albuquerque Development Review Board
PO Box 1293

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87103
Attention: Mr. Jack Cloud, Chair

RE: Lot 22-A, Block 16, University Heights, City of Albuquerque,
Bernalillo County, New Mexico. City Zone Atlas Page K-16.

Dear Mr. Cloud

The owners of the above captioned property, Mark Tekin, Tekin and
Associates are hereby filing application with the City of Albuquerque
Development Review Board for a Minor Sketch Plat Review to combine 3
existing lots into one lot, grant the new public easements as shown.

If you have any questions concerning this request, please feel free to
contact me at your convenience.

Sincerely,

Russ P. Hugg, PS
Surv-Tek, Inc.



